
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                         

Could I pass on my thanks to all the supporters of Beechwood who made this Christmas magic happen in 

these difficult times: Carol Lant and the Derriford United Reformed Church and Tescos  for their generous 

donations for the selection boxes. Magic Breakfast for their donations and we especially need to thank 

Graeme Kirkup for our virtual visior and we wish you all some Christmas magic of your own! 

We missed the parents 

visiting for Decorations 

Afternoon, but we still 

made decorations! 

We missed the Buddies Disco 

and can’t wait to dance and be 

together in the Next Year! The 

Budies have still supported all 

the children of Beechwood and 

contributed to the selection 

boxes. They have also held 

MUFTI days and are saving for 

some special summer events. 

We missed Rev Iain and the 

Christingle assembly, but Mrs 

Evans still held Virtual Advent 

Assemblies for the children. 

We missed the Christmas 

shows but Reception and 

Nursery created a Virtual 

Nativity for us all to see.  

We didn’t swap Chritmas cards, but 

we did swap Christmas messages 

online with each other and we 

shared Virtual Assemblies! 

We had a Virtual visit from 

Father Christmas and he gave 

every child at Beechwood a 

Chocolate Selection Box; the 

children’s faces were a picture! 

We had our usual full Christmas 

Dinner in our Bubbles, and we made 

our own hats! Thank you Kitchen 

team for the lovely Christmas roast! 

We dug up the Christmas Trees we 

planted last year and decorated them 

for the dining hall and we still wore 

our Christmas Jumpers to raise funds 

for Save the Children again this year. 


